Food and Growing update –  Admin meeting 30 January 2018

Haven’t had a F+G Group meeting recently but various sub groups are busy and engaged in their relative activities.  

· Gardeners Question Time – successful event, about 25-30 attendance = good given the weather; well balanced panel, v. ably chaired by Martin. Approx £86 donations (Seed Swap and general) 

              Some good connections made. JJ Gladwin has written piece for newsletter/website, and has 

              offered to write an occasional ‘plant portrait’ for the newsletter too. 

· Grow North – planning group now = Lesley/Marcia/Julie. Initial draft programme developed taking into account feedback provided end of last year.  Currently tutors/venues being sought. Programme will then be advertised.

· Potato Day – planning and organising well underway:-

Trish McKeggie, with some support from Maggie Wormald, almost completed potato orders.

Liaison with James Dingwall for potato storing underway. 

Small group (incl new participants) meeting on 31 Jan for next stage of  planning.

Request for volunteers for the day gone out.

· Service and overall TLC for apple press and trailer currently being attended to by Lesley and Gordon Robb.  

